
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades. The town would rather have 1,200 empty 
bedrooms than providing housing.  
 
We love Narragansett and welcome the opportunity to continue to rent our home until we retire. The rents 
received pay our mortgage, however, being limited to 3 unrelated tenants when the property has 6 
bedrooms just seems wrong as the home is underutilized when demand is so high and limits our ability to 
pay-down our mortgage.  
 
Please support Bill H7382 
 
- Suzanne Yurkstas 
37 Glocester RD Narragansett  
 


